
You are invited to Early Psychosis Services for Young People
with Professor Patrick McGorry AO

headspace National Youth Mental Health Foundation is funded by the Australian Government Department of Health

Professor Patrick McGorry is the 
Executive Director of Orygen, 
Professor of Youth Mental Health at 
the University of Melbourne, and a 
Director of the Board of the National 
Youth Mental Health Foundation 
(headspace). He is a world-leading 
researcher in the area of early 
psychosis and youth mental health, 
and has a strong interest in promoting 
the mental health of the homeless, 
refugees and asylum seekers.

When
Wednesday 6th September 2017
9:30am - 11:30am (registration from 9am) 
Tea and coffee available

Where
Churchlands Senior High School Concert Hall, 
20 Lucca Street, Churchlands WA 6018

Contact
RSVP by 30 August 2017 to  
RegisterhYEPP@blackswanhealth.com.au 
Enquiries to Nicole Jolly - 9301 8900
Spaces are limited so registration is essential


